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Dear Sebeka Staff, Students and Community,

On 10/25/23 Menahga Public School received some information from law enforcement. They
took some simple safety precautions. When we received the information we took safety
precautions as well. You can read Menahga’s statement in regards to this issue on their school
website.

Law enforcement, as well as our staff, continue to support our safety so school can continue as

normal. We will continue to prioritize a safe learning environment and appreciate your support

and understanding.

Please feel free to contact us with any concerns or questions.

Best wishes,

Dave Kerkvliet

Superintendent
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